Wednesday, May 18, 2016

GIRALDA AVENUE – SATURDAY WORK NOTIFICATION

The Water Main and Water Service replacement work being installed by Miami-Dade County Water & Sewer Department is on-going. Please be advised that the County Water & Sewer Department will be performing work on, **Saturday, May 21, 2015**.

It is anticipated to have the Water Main and Water Service replacement work completed by June 19, 2016.

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions.

Visit the project website for additional project information at www.gablesstreetscape.com If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact:

Streetscape Project Contact:

Sandra Hodge, Public Information Officer, 786-437-6689 or by sandra.hodge@stantec.com Construction Information Line at 786-444-6383